
 

 

Castlemaine, Campbells Creek & Chewton Flood Management Plan  

Expression of Interest: Application Form  
 

The North Central Catchment Management Authority (CMA), in partnership with the Mount Alexander 

Shire Council, is seeking expressions of interest from community members for appointment to a Planning 

Steering Committee. The committee will help guide the development of the Castlemaine, Campbells Creek 

& Chewton Flood Management Plan.  

 

The committee will oversee the plan’s development from a community perspective, ensure the plan aligns 

with governance requirements and provide important advice to the North Central CMA and Mount 

Alexander Shire Council on its communication and engagement activities. 

The North Central CMA is managing the plan’s development and will also seek representation from the 

Mount Alexander Shire Council and other government agencies to join the committee.  

Thank you for your interest in applying for a position on the Steering Committee. 

TERMS AND CRITERIA: 

Membership is voluntary with successful applicants required to attend a minimum of six Steering 

Committee and two Public meetings in 2013.  Committee members will also be required to read relevant 

project material prior to meetings and comment on additional material as requested by the Project 

Manager.  No technical skills are required however some understanding of the flooding issues within the 

study area is desirable.  

 

PERSONAL DETAILS (please complete)  

Name: 

 

Address: 

 

Phone Number(s): 

Email address: 

How long have you lived at this address? 

 

 

 



 

 

Why would you like to join the Steering Committee? 

 

 

 

What local knowledge, skills or other expertise would you bring to the committee? 

 

 

 

Are you involved in any other local committees, environmental groups, business groups or sporting clubs?  

If yes, how might your local involvement be of benefit to the Steering Committee? 

 

 

 

Do you have any suggestions for minimising the effects of flooding on the townships of Castlemaine, 

Campbells Creek & Chewton? 

 

 

 

Thank you  

Please return this form to: 

Attention:  Shaun Morgan 

  North Central CMA 

  PO Box 18 

Huntly VIC 3551 

 

An email addressing the above questions will also be accepted. Please address to 

shaun.morgan@nccma.vic.gov.au with “Steering Committee” in the subject line. 

 

If you have any further questions please contact the Project Manager - Shaun Morgan on 

(03) 5440 1898. 


